From: Walter Burnett 
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 2:45 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Forum for STEM

Hi,

On March 1, 2018, I attended, in my official capacity, the 2018 Civic Technology Forum, hosted by Comcast at Studio Xfinity in Chicago. 

Thanks,

 Walter Burnett, Jr. 
Alderman of the 27th Ward

